
 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319, Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 

2300, rue Yonge, 27e étage, C.P. 2319, Toronto (Ontario) M4P 1E4 

T 416-481-1967    1-888-632-6273     

F 416-440-7656    OEB.ca 

 

 
 

BY E-MAIL 
darcy.palmer@stelco.com 

August 12, 2021 
 
Darcy Palmer 
Director 
Stelco Inc.  
380 Wilcox Street 
Hamilton, ON L8L 8K5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Palmer: 
 
Re: Stelco Inc. 
 Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

OEB File No. EB-2021-0182 
 
On June 14, 2021, Stelco Inc. filed a notice of proposal under section 81 of the Ontario 
Energy Board Act, 1998 (OEB Act). 
 
The notice of proposal relates to the intention of Stelco Inc., being an electricity 
generator, to acquire a transmission line in Ontario. 
 
This letter is to inform you that, having considered the criteria under section 82 of the 
OEB Act, the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of the proposal. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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